
 

COMMUNITY NURSERY SCHOOL 

                                                 

                            OPEN HOUSE 

         FOR PROSPECTIVE FAMILIES 2017-2018 
 

Saturday 10AM - NOON 
October 15,2016 

343 Broadway- Oak Street Entrance    
Dobbs Ferry, New York 

 
 

On this morning we are inviting interested families to take an informal 
look at our facilities.  Teachers and parents will be in our rooms to  
talk with you about our program and answer all your questions about 
this new adventure called preschool. We can’t wait to meet you! 
. 
For more information, call the Nursery School Office at 693-9072  
Email: cnsdobbsferry@aol.com   Web Site:  www.cnsdobbsferry.com 
              

Linda Jo Platt, Director 
 


